
Ramappa Temple Visit on Ugadi by SSCTU Community 

 

On the occasion of Ugadi, the Telugu New Year, faculty and students of Sammakka Sarakka 

Central Tribal University, Mulugu, visited the historic Ramappa Temple on April 9, 2024. The visit 

was both cultural and educational, offering participants an opportunity to appreciate the rich 

architectural and spiritual heritage of the Kakatiya era. The serene atmosphere of the UNESCO 

World Heritage Site added a special significance to the festive day, fostering a deeper connection 

with the region’s history and traditions. The Ugadi celebration at Ramappa Temple was marked 

by reflection, learning, and a shared sense of cultural pride. 

 

 
 

 


